Embassy of the Republic of Tiirkiye
Ambassador

Colombo, February 06, 2024

Dear Vice Chancellor,

I have the honour to inform you that for the first time in Sri Lanka, the World Tourism
Education Consultancy, in collaboration with the Embassy of the Republic of Tiirkiye, is
organizing a Turkish Universities Promotion and Education Fair.

This notable event is scheduled for the 18th of February 2024 at the Hilton Colombo
Residencies from 10.00 am to 5.00 pm and presents a golden opportunity for Sri Lankan
students who are eager to pursue higher studies in Tiirkiye to engage directly with
representatives of seven prestigious Turkish universities

While hoping that the students of your esteemed university would greatly benefit from
attending this educational fair, it will be highly appreciated if you could share the above
information with your students and also display the annexed flyers in prominent areas within
the university premises.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend the assurances of my high consideration.

Kind regards,

Encl. Flyer



WORLD TOURISM
EDUCATION CONSULTANCY

FAIR DATE: 18 February 2024

1°T TURKISH UNIVERSITIES
PROMOTION AND EDUCATION FAIR

Atilm University
istanbul Beykent University
Dogus University
Yeditepe University
istanbul Aydin University
Yasar University
istanbul Okan University

Venue

200 Union Place Colombo 02
Hilton Colombo Residences

Union Ballroom 1&2
From 10.00 am to 5.00 pm
Tel: +94 115 344 644




